
State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
625 E County Rd Y, Suite 700 
Oshkosh, Wi 54901-1805 

May 19, 2014 

Schwan Oil Co 
PO Box45 
Hortonville, WI 54944 

RE: Transfer of Project Management 
Schwan Oil Co - Bulk Plant, Alley No. 2, Hortonville 
DNR BRRTS # 03-45-001398 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Cathy Stepp, Secretary 

Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

This letter is to inform you that Department of Natural Resources (DNR) project management of this site 
has been transferred. Please send all future correspondence to: 

Beth Erdman 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
625 E CTY Y, Suite 700 
Oshkosh, Wl54901 

In addition to the above, I have reviewed your file and the deed affidavit for contamination was filed on 
January 7, 1999. At this time nothing is required of you. However, changes to the Petroleum 
Environmental Cleanup Fund Award (PECFA) have occurred since that affidavit was filed, that in some 
cases, depending on eligibility, require little to no initial out of pocket costs to the Responsible Party. I 
would like the opportunity to discuss those options with you in an effort to complete the cleanup at your 
property. If this is something you would like to discuss or potentially pursue, please contact me within 30 
days either in writing at the letterhead address, by telephone at (920) 303-541 O or via email at 
beth.erdman@wisconsin.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Beth A. Erdman 
Hydrogeologist 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

cc: Case File 

dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov Naturall;1 WISCONSIN 
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